Debra Thomeson

From: catherine cardenas <cathcard4@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 1:33 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Parks letter to the Borough.

Assembly Members

This is Catherine Cardenas, | was a victim of the crash that happened on July 4th 2016.

| support R.D and Madonna Parks letter to the Petersburg Borough concerning the investigation of the
crash.

| would like to know also what had led up to this happening, it would give me a sense of peace in knowing,
for years I've wondered.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely Catherine Cardenas



